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Monday, 06 November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Beauty and the Beast at the Roses Theatre – Tuesday 12th December 2023 

We are excited to offer, as part of our Christmas festivities at Hatherley Infants, the chance to take all the 

children to see Beauty and the Beast at the Roses Theatre in Tewkesbury on the morning of Tuesday 12th 

December. Children will be back in school for lunch.  The cost of this trip is £15.00 per child or £5.50 for those 

on Free School Meals (Pupil Premium).  This is the price of the ticket and the coach travel to Tewkesbury and 

back.  As this is a Christmas treat and not part of the national curriculum, your child will unfortunately not be 

able to attend unless we receive payment.  If you think payment will be a problem, please come and see 

Mrs Thelwell in the office (8.30 am - 2.00 pm) or email admin@hatherley-inf.gloucs.sch.uk   We would be 

grateful if you could return the slip below, filled out clearly, confirming if your child WILL or WILL NOT be 

attending by Friday 24th November. 

Payments can be made in full or by instalments.  Please make sure all cash is brought into school, or given to 

the class teacher, in an envelope, with your child’s name, class and what the payment is for, clearly written 

on it. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr S Millington 

Executive Headteacher 

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Beauty and the Beast – Tuesday 12th December 2023 – Return form by Friday 24th November. 

Hedgehogs/Owls/Badgers 

 

NAME OF CHILD ________________________________________________ Class ________   

                            

Please tick only one: 

 My child WILL BE attending this trip and I commit to paying the whole sum of £15.00. 

 My child is Pupil Premium (Free School Meals) and WILL BE attending this trip and I commit to paying the 

whole sum of £5.50. 

 My child WILL NOT BE attending the panto and will remain in school for the day. 

Parent/Carer’s Name/Signature ________________________________________________ 

Date ____________________________________ 

http://www.hatherley-inf.gloucs.sch.u/#k
mailto:admin@hatherley-inf.gloucs.sch.uk

